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COMPLETION OF THE PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF PROPERTY IN THE DISTRICT OF 
PONTIAN, STATE OF JOHOR, MALAYSIA 
 

 
Reference is made to the announcement released by the Company on 14 November 2023 (the 
“Announcement”) in relation to the Proposed Acquisition of Property in the District of Pontian, State 
of Johor, Malaysia by its wholly-owned indirect subsidiary, Fortune Food Manufacturing Sdn. Bhd. 
(“FFMSB”) (the “Proposed Acquisition”). The capitalised terms used in this announcement shall 
have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement, unless otherwise stated. 
 
The Board of Directors of the Company is pleased to announce that the Proposed Acquisition by 
FFMSB is completed and successfully registered under the name of FFMSB on 21 November 2024. 
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